
Lifetouch will be at school taking pictures of
ALL students and will be taking class photos.
Order online using the codes: EVTVZCNFJ
(individual pictures) and EVTB67ZM3 (class
picture) or fill out the form sent home last
week! 

Gladys Wood Elementary PTO

Thank you!Thank you!
A great BIG thank you to all the volunteers who came out on August 27 for ice rink demo day.  The rink side boards were torn
down and we are now ready for the new surround to be installed.  Special thank you to the Abbott Home Depot for rounding
up additional volunteers and to the Home Depot Foundation for their generosity towards material costs.

The first Gladys Wood spirit day will be on
Friday, September 30.  Wear your favorite
Star Wars t-shirt.  Don't have a character
shirt?  Wear your favorite character's main
color!  Example: Yoda = Wear Green

PTO's fall fundraiser kicks off September 30. Pledges are due
Friday, Oct. 14. Read-A-Thon donations fund our library, ice rink
maintenance all winter, and many activities throughout the
school year! Watch for more information. Packets will be sent
home on Friday, September 30!

Read-A-Thon

Online orders for Gladys Wood gear will be available soon! 
 Watch for more details to come!

Woodchuck Gear

September Newsletter

PICTURE DAY - Thursday, September 29

It's Star wars day!

PTO Membership DrivePTO Membership Drive
Congratulations to Mr. Reed's class!  They won this year's PTO
membership drive pizza party.  Thank you to all who signed up
for membership.  There's still time to become a member.  Drop
by the front office to fill out a form.  

Being a PTO member is a way to get connected!  Not only
does being a member provide a sense of community, but it
keeps you informed about what’s going on at school.  We
have many opportunities throughout the year you can get
involved with.   

upcoming PTO eventsupcoming PTO events
October 20 - Family Movie Night
October 26 & 27 - Parent/Teacher Conference
Luncheons - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  Look for
more details to come.
November 7 - PTO General Meeting at 7 pm
November 18 - Turkey Bingo!  VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED!  Look for more details to come.


